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• The retubing of the high school boiler is complete, and it’s up 

and running. 

 

• We just had our annual inspections for the boilers throughout 

the district. I am happy to report we have passed all boilers that 

were inspected, including the newly tubed boiler. 

 

• The bridge project has not caused too many issues for us. I give 

credit to my team for coming up with a plan that is working 

fantastically. 

 

 

  

 


